CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

JOHN P. ZUPPE
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes

May 30, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.

Dr. Merola was not present.

The minutes of the last meeting (March 28, 2017) were reviewed and approved by the Board.

The following items were discussed:

- 1. A moment of silence was held in respect for the passing of former Board Member Francis J. Doherty.
- 2. The Board suspended the license of Pho #1, 374 Moody Street for (2) days due to Health Code Violations.
- 3. The Board was updated on rodent inspections in the City.
- 4. The Board voted to start licensing businesses that sell vaping products effective January 1, 2018.
- 5. The Board was updated on Social Outreach initiatives.
- 6. The Board voted to keep its meetings on the last Tuesdays of the month.

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 5:00 PM.